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June 12, 2007 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD, 21046 
 
Re: HZB-AP700 application 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
With this letter, we apply for approval of the HZB-AP700 product for it’s operation 
in 2.4G and 5GHz bands. 
 
The HZB-AP700 product is a 802.11abg product that has previously been 
approved under IXMAPAGAT01 for 2.4GHz, 5.15-5.35GHz and 5.725-5.850 GHz
operation. We also additionally tested the product to 5.47-5.725 GHz band to 15.407, 
and added DFS feature to 5.25-5.35 GHz band as well as 5.47-5.725 GHz band.  
 
With the previous certification submission documents in the IXMAPAGAT01, per 
approval of USI (see separately submitted letter of permission from USI) and 
additional 5.47-5.725 GHz  radio test report and DFS test report, we apply to 
certify the radio under HZB-AP700 for all the above mentioned bands. 
 
Please review the submitted application documents. Please be notified that there 
is no hardware change to the existing radio from the prior certified 
IXMAPAGAT01 radio. 
 
Please direct any questions you may have to the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Caroline Yu 
 
Regulatory Compliance Manager 
Proxim Wireless Corporation 
 
cyu@proxim.com
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